
  

   
      

  
       

  

   
 

             
    

    
  

    
  

    
  

   
  

    
  

    
 

    
  

   
   

  
  

 
            

                
           

           
                

          
  

 
       

              
          

 
    

 
   

 

From:noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca <noreply@esolutionsgroup.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 3:43 PM 
To:MB-Planning@milton.ca <Incoming-Planning-Email@milton.ca> 
Subject: Website feedback - Developing in Milton - Ref #: 2024-10-09-075 

Hello Development Services, 

Please note the following response to Planning and Development has been submitted at Wednesday October 9th 2024 
3:42 PM with reference number 2024-10-09-075. 

 First Name: 

 Last Name 

 Street Address: 

 Town 

 Postal Code: 

 Email Address: 

 Phone number: 

 Category 
Developing in Milton 

 Comments 
Boyne Secondary Plan- Information Session 

I did attend a neighborhood information session on September 25th, 2024 at Sainte Anne Catholic Elementary 
school. As a resident living in a Mattamy home near Louis St. Laurent and Ferguson Drive for the last 13 years, I 
would like to mention the residents' concerns about a 12-storey building planned directly opposite our properties 
(see Building A in the attached public information flyer). Our neighborhood has all detached single-family homes. 
Some of us have spent significant amount of money to install swimming pools, backyard patios etc. This 
development is going to be an invasion of privacy as the upper floor occupants would be directly looking to the 
backyards and swimming pools. 

We, as residents, would like to propose the following alternatives regarding the planned buildings: 
- Make the Building A (as per the plan) shorter to be a 6-storey building; or 
- Change Building A and B locations and make Building B shorter. 

Waiting to hear a positive response. 

Thanks & Regards, 
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Angela Janzen 

From: 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 1:14 PM 
To: Angela Janzen 
Subject: Re: Inquiry: (Ref #: 2024-10-09-075) - Report DS-087-24 - Tor Minor Sub-

Node Proposal - Public Meeting / Comments 

Hi Angela, 

Appreciate your detailed response. 

Regarding the application, I am reiterating my concerns and recommendations below: 

As a resident living in a Mattamy home near Louis St. Laurent and Ferguson Drive for the last 13 years, I would 
like to mention the residents' concerns about a 12-storey building planned directly opposite our properties. Our 
neighborhood has all detached single-family homes. Some of us have spent significant amount of money to 
install swimming pools, backyard patios etc. This development is going to be an invasion of privacy as the 
upper floor occupants would be directly looking to the backyards and swimming pools. 

We, as residents, would like to propose the following alternatives regarding the planned buildings: 
- Make the Building A (as per the plan) shorter to be a 6-storey building; or 
- Change Building A and B locations and make Building B shorter. 

Thanks & Regards, 

On Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 04:32:41 p.m. EST, angela.janzen@milton.ca <angela.janzen@milton.ca> wrote: 

Hi , 

Thank you for your email. 

Since notice is provided in other ways as well (e.g. on the Town’s website, signage on the site) the public meeting for this application 
as well as many others went ahead on December 9th and was well attended.  Please note that no decision regarding the proposal 
was made at the public meeting and the application is still under review.   If you would like to provide input on this application, 
please provide written comments to my attention as soon as possible.  All comments, whether received verbally at the public 
meeting or in writing will become part of the public record and will be reviewed and addressed in  the technical report, which will 
include a recommendation by staff for Council’s consideration at a later date.  
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